May 25, 2007

Dr. Reference

Address 1

Address 2

University of XX

City, State  ZIP

Dear <<Reference>>:

It has been <<ZZ>> years since <<student>> joined the graduate program in the School of Molecular Biosciences at Washington State University. As the Associate Director for Graduate Studies, I wanted to up-date you on <<his/her>> progress.

<<Student>> conducted <<his/her>> thesis research in the lab of <<Dr. XX>>, and recently defended <<his/her>> Ph.D. thesis, entitled <<YYY>>.  Mention any papers published or in press.  We are very proud of <<his/her>> accomplishment.  <<Student>> is planning to … brief description of future plans if known.  It has been a great pleasure to have <<student>> in our School, and we look forward to <<his/her>> continued success.

Thank you again for your recommendation of <<student>> to the School of Molecular Biosciences graduate program.  We’d be delighted to recruit other talented undergraduates from Boise State University.  Enclosed is a brochure that describes some of the unique features of the SMB graduate program. Graduate students can choose their thesis mentor from over 30 active research faculty in the SMB training program.  The interdisciplinary training environment of SMB provides students with a breadth of education, spanning cellular, molecular and structural biology, as well as a depth of discpline-specific training in biochemistry, genetics or microbiology.  For additional information, please direct your current undergraduates to our website http://molecular.biosciences.wsu.edu/.  If you or your students have questions, don’t hesitate to contact me or JoAnn Matulich, our Graduate Recruiting coordinator (jmatulich@wsu.edu) for more details.
Sincerely,

Lisa M. Gloss, Associate Professor

Associate Director for Graduate Studies

lmgloss@wsu.edu

